
 

                                                                                        

ATTENTION 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade!               

Show off your love of science during our      

Virtual Science Fair on May 18th.  Information 

packets will be available on March 23rd at 

www.awptg.org. Email lgalok@awptg.org with 

any questions. 

REMINDER!!!                       

Gertrude Hawk orders will 

arrive the week of 3/15. 

Pick up at 1492 Jusmar Dr, 

Sea Girt.  A specific date will 

be announced soon!      

Questions? Email 

mroarty14@gmail.com.   

Calendar of Events 

MARCH                                                                                

1-5 Read Across America Spirit Week                                               

1 Designer Bag Raffle tickets on sale                                 

8-12 Dragon’s Den Online Store open              

10-11 Event Day for Kids Heart Challenge         

12 Kids Heart Challenge Money due             

15-26 Boon Supply (Mixed Bag) Sale                  

18 PTG Meeting, 7pm                                        

23 Virtual Science Fair packets available                     

26 Allenwood Spirit Day                                  

29 Spring Recess begins (3/29– 4/5) 

A Message from the Board                                                                               

The Allenwood PTG is currently looking to fill several Committee Head positions for the 2021– 2022 school 

year: Mayfair, Theater Club, Yearbook, Science Fair, Dining Out, and Trunk or Treat, to name a few. This is a 

great    opportunity to lead a favorite committee that you have volunteered for in the past.  Our parent       

volunteers are the reason for our events’ successes and we can only continue to offer them with your help. 

Please email info@awptg.org if interested. 

March 2021 

Volunteer Spotlight                            

Special thanks to Melissa Wells 

and Kristin Coman (Yearbook), 

Mandy Roarty (Gertrude Hawk), 

and Anna Vella (Food Drive.) 

March Events  

 Event Day for the Kids Heart Challenge (KHC) is March 10th and 11th!  

Don’t forget to wear your sneakers and pink or red.  We are excited to 

be participating in the KHC for a 17th year!  In addition, Allenwood can 

earn money for PE equipment so we can keep our kids moving as they 

learn the importance of developing heart-healthy habits. It is our school 

goal to have 200 students taking the health challenge and commit to 

Move More, Be Kind, or Drink Water.  Join the Allenwood team at 

www.heart.org/kidsheartchallenge and pick a challenge.  All donations 

are due March 12th.   

 Go green with fun reusable bags and other eco-friendly products.  Our 

Boon Supply (formerly known as Mixed Bag) fundraiser is ONLY ONLINE 

from March 15-26.  Visit www.boonsupply.com/211718 to start      

shopping.  Allenwood receives 40% of every purchase to fund PTG  

sponsored programs and events.  See attached flyer for sale details.                                              

Contact: maryconnors3@yahoo.com.  

 Our Dragon’s Den Online Store will be open from March 8-12 at 

www.awptg.org.  Shop NEW summer items for fun in the sun: beach 

towels, frisbees, water bottles, bags, scrunchies, and headbands.      

Orders will be available for pickup the week of 3/22.  Questions?  Email 

ninkrote@awptg.org. 

 Join us for a Designer Bag Raffle on Thursday, April 29th at 6pm live on 

Zoom.  Tickets are on sale now at www.awptg.org.  $20.00 per ticket.  

Designers include Tory Burch, Rebecca Minkoff, Dooney and Bourke, 

and more.  See attached flyer for details.  Contact: lgalok@awptg.org. 

 

 


